
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF LAKE PARK 

    Employee Holiday Luncheon  
         Friday, December 16, 2022  

    Noon – 2:00 P.M.  
 
    

All interested persons are hereby advised that the Town of Lake Park will have 
an Employee Holiday Luncheon on Friday, December 16, 2022, Noon – 2:00 
P.M. The staff event will take place in the Town Hall Mirror Ballroom Town of 
Lake Park, 535 Park Avenue, Lake Park, Florida 33403. 
 
 

________________________ 
Vivian Mendez 

Town Clerk 
 
One or more Town Commissioners may be present at this event. 
 
 
Posted on: November 22, 2022 
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